
 

 

 

 

 

We’re hosting a non-uniform day on Tuesday 7th November! 

Children are welcome to wear whatever they wish, in return for donations of goodies for the Friends 

‘Grand Christmas Raffle’. 

Think mince pies, boxes of chocolates, crackers (Christmas or Cheese), bottles of mulled wine / 

prosecco (alcohol donations to be taken straight to the office please), chutneys, jams, or anything 

else you think would look fantastic in a hamper! 

Of course, if you’d rather give a small cash donation, we’d welcome that too, to help us put on 

events and raise money for the school. 

We really appreciate your support. 

Thank you! 

 


